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                     MILITARY STANDARD       

  MOBILE TACTICAL SYSTEMS OVERLOAD PREVENTION PROCEDURES
         

MIL-STD-910, dated 16 February 1990, is hereby canceled. Future
references to this document should refer to MIL-HDBK-910, Mobile
Tactical Systems Overload Prevention Procedures.

(Copies of federal and military specifications, standards and
handbooks are available from the Standardization Documents Order
Desk, Building 4D, 700 Robbins Avenue, Philadelphia, PA 19111-
5094.)
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